
 

 

Submitting Comments 
 
Any interested person may submit comments responsive to any of the topics addressed 
during the hearings. Comments should be submitted as soon as possible, and no later than 
Saturday September 24, 2011, at 5:00 p.m.  Comments may be submitted in paper or 
electronic form. 
 
Paper: Paper copies should be mailed to Mendocino County Health and Human Services 
Agency (HHSA), Social Services Branch.  If your comments are for a specific section, 
please provide page number(s).  Use the following caption on each submission to the 
HHSA:  
 
 Comments Regarding: “2011 – 2016 Abbreviated Consolidated Plan” 
 Kathleen Stone 
 Social Services Branch, Adult Services  
 Mendocino County Health and Human Services Agency 
 P.O. Box 839 
 Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
Electronic: The electronic copy of comments should be submitted to Kathleen Stone at 
stonek@co.mendocino.ca.us.   
 

 
 
 
  


